MINUTES EXECUTIVE SESSION (Closed to the Public)

Thursday, June 20, 2019 – 5:00 P.M.

District School Board Room (270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida)

Closed Executive Session to Discuss Negotiations

The Baker County School Board met on Thursday, June 20, 2019, in a closed meeting at the District School Board Room. The purpose of the meeting was to have a closed "Executive Session" to discuss negotiations with the Baker County Education Support Professionals Association and the Baker County Education Association with the School Board. The following Board Members were present to wit: Chairperson Richard "Dean" Griffis, Vice-Chairperson Paula T. Barton, Patricia C. Weeks, Charlie M. Burnett III, and Tiffany McInarnay. Superintendent Sherrie Raulerson and School Board Attorney John W. Caven, Jr. were both in attendance for the executive session. No official action was taken during the session.